
 Twin Ridges Elementary School District 
       Scott Mikal-Heine, Superintendent 

 
  16661 Old Mill Rd.                                                            (530) 265-9052 

  Nevada City, CA 95959                                            FAX (530) 265-3049 

 

NOTICE OF  

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

On June 13th, 2023 the Twin Ridges Elementary School District 

 will hold Public Hearings for the following: 

PUBLIC HEARING – 2023-2024 LCAP 

1. The Purpose of the Public Hearing is to present the 2023-24 Local Control and 

Accountability Plan and to address any public comments and questions (EC § 42127(a)(1)) 

 

PUBLIC HEARING – 2023-2024 TRESD Budget 

2. The Purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive public comment on the 2023-24 

Adopted Budget of the Twin Ridges Elementary School District.  

 

Public Hearing will take place on  

June 13th at 4:00 p.m. in the Board Room, at Grizzly Hill School 

16661 Old Mill Road, Nevada City, CA 95959 

 

Materials will be available for preview beginning June 2nd, 2023 at Grizzly Hill School. 

Posted this 2nd day of June, 2023 

 

________________________ 

Scott Mikal-Heine 

Superintendent/Principal Twin Ridges Elementary School District 


